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May 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Student 
 

Sixth Form Induction Days, June 30th/July 1st 2015 
 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Sixth Form Induction which takes place on Tuesday 30th June and 
Wednesday 1st July.  Over the course of the two days there will be taster lessons, opportunities to 
meet staff and fellow pupils and general information available about Sixth Form expectations and 
administration.  We feel that this helps the transition process enormously. 
 
Dress for the two days is smart/casual (collared shirt, non-denim trousers, shoes not trainers). You 
will find it useful to bring writing equipment, a calculator if your subject choices warrant it and a 
notebook. 
 
On Tuesday June 30th we will start at 8.45am prompt in the Sixth Form Common Room and both 
days will be timetabled as normal school days starting at 8.45am and finishing at 3.30pm.  
 
There will be an hour for lunch between 12.30pm and 1.30pm, but you are expected to provide your 
own food.  It will be possible for you to go off site at this time if you wish to purchase lunch. 
 
Hopefully you are able to attend both days.  If not, could you please let me know as soon as 
possible? 
 
Finally, I trust that your GCSE preparation is going well and I look forward to seeing you on June 
30th.  Please report to the Sixth Form Centre on arrival. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs J Lansdown 
Assistant Head  
Head of Sixth Form 


